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FBI Seeks Help In Identifying Child Predator
(KAIR)--Numerous images of an unknown man engaging in sexual acts with a child have surfaced
online, and the FBI needs your help in identifying him.

The National Center for Missing and Exploited Children first discovered the images depicting the
man the FBI refers to as John Doe 27 last April. The pictures have been posted several more times in
various child pornography forums. Some of those pictures have been enhanced by the NCMEC, and
it is hoped that there are some clues connected with those pictures that could lead to John Doe 27's
identification. His whereabouts are unknown at this time.

According to a release from the FBI, he is described as a White male, likely between the ages of 40
and 50 with brown hair, graying sideburns, and a bald spot. He wears glasses and based on audio

files, he likely speaks with a southern accent and refers to himself as Jimmy.

If you have any information regarding this case, please call the FBI's toll free tip line at
1-800-CALL-FBI
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